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. o, 101 MARIETTA ST., N.W.,5UITE 3100
ATt. ANT A, CEORGIA 30303

APR 3 0.1980 .

In Reply Refer To:
''

RII:JWB -
(70-1151/80-05)

Westinghouse Electric Corporation
Nuclear Fuel Divisicn
Columbia, South Carolina 29205

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of April 1,1980, informing us of steps you have
taken to correct the items of noncompliance concerning activities under NRC
License No. SNM-1107 brought to your attention in our letter of March 13, 1980.
We will examine your corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspec-
tions.

We' appreciate your cooperation with us.
J

Sincerely,y
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k B. Kenn i, Chief

Safeguards / Branch
cc: J.~ G. Partlow, NMSS

s

,

*-
.

80071 SOS 6Q

_ -

_ _ _


